
 
Girls Basketball Gala Day – Years 5 & 6 

 
On Tuesday, some Year 5 and Year 6 girls took part in the Basketball Gala Day at 
Tuggeranong Southern Cross Basketball Stadium showcasing teamwork, 
sportsmanship, and school spirit. Our Year 5 team had a fantastic run, winning three 
out of their four games and narrowly missing out on a spot in the finals. Our Year 6 team 
also put in a strong effort, securing two wins from four games. 
It was especially heartening to see experienced players supporting and encouraging 
those trying basketball for the first time. Both teams demonstrated great 
sportsmanship, cheering one another on and proudly representing our school 
throughout the day. Well done to all involved and thank you to Erin Steele for coaching 
our Year 5 team and Mr C for keeping track of our points! 

 

 


